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SQUANTUM SCHOOL 

MATH AND SCIENCE FAMILY NIGHT

Dear Parents,

The Squantum School Math and Science Family Night will be held on Monday, March 5th, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. in the Squantum School Media Center.  This program is an opportunity for children and their parents/guardians to explore math and science related activities together.  There will be a variety of stations to choose from with many hands on experiences. 
This event is open to all Squantum school students.  However, due to the overwhelming interest in previous years, we will be distributing tickets.  There will be no charge for the tickets!  Mrs. Walsh will hand out the tickets as the children return the signed slips.

The success of the math/science night relies on the assistance of adult volunteers to help run the various activities.  Volunteers will need to arrive twenty minutes before the opening time to become acclimated to a specific activity. If your help is needed, a teacher will contact you prior to the event to make arrangements.
Please sign and return the form below by Wednesday, February 29th.
Thank you very much for your cooperation.

We plan to attend the Math/Science Night on Wednesday, March 5th.

Family name _____________________

# of adults ______________

# of children __________

Signature: _____________________________________

I would like to volunteer for this event:
______ yes

____ no

